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Tulla Resources Plc (ASX: TUL) – Removal from Official List  
Description 

Tulla Resources Plc (‘TUL’) will be removed from the Official List at the close of trading on Monday, 3 July 2023 
in accordance with Listing Rule 17.11, following implementation of the demerger of TUL’s wholly owned 
subsidiary, Phoenix Industrial Minerals Pty Ltd and acquisition by Pantoro Limited (ASX:PNR) of all issued 
ordinary share capital in TUL.  

Issued by 

Shane Falconer 
Adviser, Listings Compliance  
 


